Appendix C






| would appreciate acknowledgement of receipt of this email
Yours faithfully
Steve Hall

Resident of Girling Street, Sudbury &
Town Councillor, Sudbury South Ward






From: Joanne V Hague _

Sent: 11 August 2020 14:46
To: BMSDC Licensing Team
Subject: The caffeine lounge
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EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe. Click here
https://suffolk.freshservice.com/support/solutions/articles/50000031829-email-banners-external-
emails for more information or help from Suffolk IT
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Hi,

I’'m not sure if this will count at all for the review for licensing at The caffeine lounge at sudbury,
however | would like to say that as a respectable adult | have been in there during the day &
during the evening a couple of times and found it, on all occasions to be very pleasant.

There was no trouble, yes youngsters seemed to be enjoying a late drink but | found the security
ample & on the whole they were being strict with people coming in and out & not tolerating bad
behaviour etc.

| found out it’s receiving bad press from the people living near by but | honestly can’t see a
problem with it and I think they are being responsible, from what | witnessed anyway, so I'd like to
just give them praise for doing a good job and keeping the “teens” out of trouble and off the
streets!

Regards

Jo

Sent from my iPhone



